
 

The Sewer Authority Meeting for 

September 11, 2014 has been cancelled 

due to not having a quorum.  

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is 

scheduled for October 9, 2014.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience 

and thank you for your patience with 

this matter. 

Respectfully, 

The Borough Office 


